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Kia ora AK, 

We note that the Reporting Planner has recommended acceptance of Ngawha Generation’s Rezoning 
request, in agreement with the position and reasoning outlined in my planning evidence. I confirm 
that Ngawha Generation Limited are supportive of this recommendation, and on that basis will no 
longer be attending Hearing 15C.  

If you or the Panel have any further questions or clarifications regarding the above, please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly.  

Ngā mihi | Kind regards, 

DAVID BADHAM 
Partner 

Level 1, 136 Bank Street, Whangārei 0112 
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